From: Stonewall < newslette@
Sent: 07 November 2019 10:00

To: Subject: , are you ready for the general election?

Stonewall Newsletter - November 2019 View this email in your browser × Dear Welcome to your monthly Stonewall Newsletter. You can find the latest Stonewall LGBT news, events and campaigns here. Use your voice and use your vote This election is a chance to decide what kind of society we want to live in. Sign our petition to call all parties and candidates to show their support for united, open and inclusive communities, where every lesbian, gay, bi and trans person is accepted without exception. Sign the petition now **Top stories** How to register to vote as an LGBT person or ally An election has been announced! Make sure you're registered to have your say on

12 December. We've written **guidance** on registering to vote, and what to do if you face barriers to registering.

×

Come Out Active for LGBT equality in sport

This November, we need you to help make sport everyone's game. Play your part by wearing your rainbow laces and taking on any activity to help end homophobia, biphobia and transphobia in sport. Sign up today to get your free rainbow laces and fundraising pack.

Sign up here and start fundraising

×

Read more

How LGBT-inclusive sport can change lives

"Our research finds that 4 in 10 LGBT people still don't think sport events are welcoming. That's not good enough." - our Director of Sport explains why we still need the Rainbow Laces campaign.

×

Why we all need to Come Out Voting this election

"Every minority community that faces a daily struggle against discrimination must stay united." Our Interim CEO explains why we all need to use our voice and use our vote to support LGBT equality.

Read blog

Read blog

Stonewall Insider

Head of Events and Ambassadors,

Pronouns: She/her

20-26 October was Ace Week, a celebration and a way to increase awareness of asexual people and their experiences. We spoke our very own Head of Events and Ambassadors and Chair of Stonewall's Ace Network about why this week is so important.

"Ace Week is such an important time for visibility for people on the asexual spectrum. We know from the National LGBT Survey that ace people are the least likely to be open about their orientation and also have the lowest life satisfaction score for cis identities. It's only through initiatives such as Ace Week, raising awareness and celebrating ace identities, that we can start making things better for ace people."



Read more about Ace Week

